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 River Valley District Library Board of Trustees—Effective 

May 15, 2017 

David Brooks, Linda Warren, Butch Hugart, 

Laura Andrews, Jill Schutts, Gary Bohm and  

Barb Brandt. 

Thank you to outgoing Board members for their service to the 

Library: 

Robert Simmons and Becki Wells 
 

 

Do not Miss This Event! 

River Valley District Library 

Awarded Per Capita Grant 

Jesse White, Secretary of 

State and Illinois State 

Librarian announced that the 

River Valley District Library 

has been awarded a 

FY2017 Illinois Public 

Library Per Capita Grant in 

the amount of $4016.52  

The library intends to use 

the funds to address patron 

and community needs and 

to help pay for expenses 

such as paying for materials, 

programming and 

technology. 

  

 

RVDL AWARDED 

GRANT 

“I have always imagined that Paradise will 
be a kind of library.” 

― Jorge Luis Borges 

Goodreads 

http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/500.Jorge_Luis_Borges

